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SUBJECT: Provider Statistical and Reimbursement Report (PS&R) Unibill Record

With the release of the claims processing software, which updates the new claims expansion and line
item processing record, to be implemented on April 1, 2000, the paid claim record will become the
input to the PS&R. HCFA is providing you with the Fiscal Intermediary Standard System (FISS) Paid
Claim Record in copybook format.  The file will include the copybooks for the FISS Paid Claim
Records and will be available via the HCFA Mainframe Telecommunications System (formerly the
Network Data Mover) under copybooks.  You will be responsible for retrieving this file upon receipt
of this Program Memorandum.

The copybook names for retrieving these documents are:

FSSCPDP in the file XL64@bgs5420.PAID.CLAIM.COPYLIB, and
FSSCPDCR also in the file XL64@5420.PAID.CLAIM.COPYLIB

The new input along with the release of the software will be the paid claim record as produced by
FISS and is the common record that will be passed to the PS&R.

The effective date for this Program Memorandum (PM) is April  1, 2000.

The implementation date for this PM is April 1, 2000.

For Medicare contractors, these instructions should be implemented within your current
operating budget.

For shared systems maintainers, funding for implementation activities will be provided
through the regular budget process.

This PM may be discarded after December 31, 2000.

If you have any questions, contact Mike Thomas (410-786-9421).
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